Keash/Culfadda Newsletter November 10th 2024
Thirty Second Sunday in Ordinary time Year B Weekday Cycle 2
Phone:  Fr. Gabriel Murphy (086)3429686

Notices for Newsletter email:  gmurphy@achonrydiocese.org
Masses from Keash & Culfadda Churches are Live streamed. 

For more information visit our Website:  www.keashparish.ie 
Please note that the Webcam will be in operation in the Sanctuary area and it’s surrounds of both Churches within our parish.
St Kevin’s Church Keash
Saturday        9th   6.30pm Pat Garvin, Carrowcrory (1st Anniversary).

Wednesday  13th 10.00am  People of the parish.

Thursday     14th 10.00am  Holy Souls.

Saturday      16th   6.30pm Michael & Mary Ellen McGowan, their son Martin, Broher and their 
                                             daughter Mary Ann O’ Connell, Gurteen.

Our Lady of the Rosary Church Culfadda 

Sunday       10th 10.00am  Seamus O’ Connor, Kiltytigue (3rd Anniversary) and his sister 
                                            Kay Doherty. Also, 
                                            Mary Ellen & Jim McGowan, Knockanaher, their son Seamus and 
                                            grandson John.
Monday     11th  10.00am  Special intention.

Tuesday     12th  10.00am  Special intention.

Sunday       17th 10.00am  Kevie Quigley, Knockanaher, his mother Mary and his sisters Tina & 
                                            Ann and the deceased members of the Quigley, Kielty, Casey and 
                                            Horan families. Also, 
                                            Margaret, Jack and Molly Higgins, Townaghmore and Frank Higgins, 
                                            Rathmullen.

Readers.
Saturday  9th  Damian Carty.               Sunday 10th John Higgins.

Saturday 16th Mary Dwyer.                 Sunday 17th Kieran Kielty.

Pastoral Message of Bishop Kevin Doran.

Bishop Kevin Doran has made available his pastoral letter to the faithful of the Diocese of Achonry and the Diocese of Elphin. The pastoral letter outlines what is asked of us by the Apostolic Nuncio as he carries out the wishes of Pope Francis at this time. Please take a copy of the Pastoral Letter, it outlines the journey that we have been taking together since the merging of the two diocese was announced. Bishop Kevin also hopes to do interviews with the local radio stations early next week. Please take a copy of the Prayer Card for the Dioceses of Achonry and Elphin. The pastoral letter and prayer card are available in the porch of both of our churches.
November Masses for the Holy Souls.    

“it is …. a holy and wholesome thought to pray for the dead”.
November envelopes are available in both Keash and Culfadda Churches, Please take one and fill in the names of your deceased relatives, friends and neighbours especially those who have no one left to pray for them, so that they can be remembered in the Masses for the Holy Souls which will be said during the month of November. 

Cemetery Rosaries.

The rosary will be recited in Knockbrack Cemetery on Sunday November 10th at 12 noon. 
The rosary will be recited in Toomour Abbey on Sunday November 24th at 12 noon.

Annual Special Remembrance Masses for the Dead.

Our Annual Special Remembrance Masses for the dead will take place on the weekend of the 23rd /24th of November at both Masses. A member of each family will be invited to come forward to light a candle for their loved ones who have died. The names of those who have died during the past year will be read. If you have relatives or old neighbours who would like to come, please let them know, especially those who have lost a loved one recently.

Community First Responder (CFR) group are holding a Tractor, Bike, Vintage Car, and truck run.

Culfadda Keash Gurteen First Responder group are holding a Tractor, Bike, Vintage Car, and truck run on Sunday the 10th of November. Registration in Culfadda at 1pm with run starting at 2 pm and finishing in Gurteen with refreshments in the Roisin Dubh. Live music by Roly Anderson from 4.30pm to 7 pm. All welcome.
Sustainable Energy Mentor for Communities in Sligo - hosts meeting in The White Keash Hall.

A meeting will take place in the White Hall, Keash on Tuesday the 19th of November at 7.30pm to advise and help people who are considering ways to make their homes warmer and more energy efficient. The Sustainable Energy Communities Mentor for County Sligo Peader Geelan will be giving a talk about the various Grants available for Home Insulation, Solor Panels and Heat pumps. He will answer questions you have about Home Energy and SEAI supports.
Parish Calendar – Photo’s relevant to the Parish.

Parishioners are invited to email relevant photographs that may be suitable for placing in the parish Calendar for 2025, or any other suggestions they may want included. It may not be possible to put everyone’s photo in and we have to remain conscious of Data Protection but every effort will be made to accommodate all. 

Eastern Harps GAA Club – AGM.

The AGM of Eastern Harps GAA Club will take place on Sunday the 24th of November next at 6pm in the clubhouse in Keash. All are welcome to attend.
Youth 2000 Connaught Retreat.

Youth 2000 Connaught Retreat takes place this weekend, Nov 8-10, in Summerhill College Sligo. Workshops, music, talks, testimonies & more. Donation only: bring a sleeping bag, 16-35yrs. Register online at Youth2000.ie, contact connaught@youth2000.ie for more information.

Coleman Music Centre.

The Mulcahy Family are in the Coleman Music Centre, Gurteen, Co Sligo, F56 TF88. Saturday 9th November at 8pm. The Mulcahy Family plays traditional Irish music on a variety of acoustic instruments. Tickets €15. Call: 071 9182599 or book online www.colemanirishmusic.com
Please Donate Online, 
www.keashparish.ie
Thankyou.
